
 

 

 
 
 
 
22 January 2025 
 
 
Dear parent or guardian, 
 
We have been advised by the Education Authority that due to the severe weather anticipated for 
tomorrow all schools are required to be closed on Friday 24th January.  We will therefore be closed 
on Friday.  The boarding department will remain open and pupils who are boarders are not required 
to leave.  
 
The period of internal examinations will be lengthened by one day and for the sake of simplicity and 
clarity the exam arrangements in place for Friday 24th will now transfer to Monday 27th etc.  In other 
words, exams will take place one day later than originally scheduled.    
 
You may notice in news coverage that the EA has recommended that we switch to remote learning 
on Friday; however, as we are in a period of examinations pupils should instead continue with 
revision.   
 
Please keep yourselves safe and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 27th January. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
G Montgomery 
Headmaster 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


